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Michael Manthei, PS
President

734-460-5869 (office)
mmanthei@hengineers.com
Term Exp. 2026

Jason T. Verran, PS
Vice-President

State Representative
734-285-7510 (office)
734-285-7572 (fax)
jverran@charlesraines.com
Term Exp. 2024

Beth A. Braun, PS Director
734-397-3100 (office)
734-397-3131 (fax)
BBraun@manniksmithgroup.com
Term Exp. 2025

Richard Goldszer, PE, PS
Treasurer

734-709-9559 (office)
richeeru@gmail.com

Term Exp. 2026

William L. Wonnacott, PS Past-
President

248-454-6316 (office)
bwonnacott@hrcengr.com

Term Exp. 2024

Lawrence R. Feindt, PS
Director

248-344-2077 Ext. 211 (office)
248-305-8030 (fax)
Irfeindt@advancedgeomatics.com

Term Exp. 2026

Karol L. Grove, PS
Secretary
810-207-8050 (office)
alpinesurv@aol.com
Term Exp. 2025

Timothy A. Currie, PS, PE
Director

248-264-6904 (office)
currie@comcast.net

Term Exp. 2024

Gregory L. Ash, PS
Director
734-416-9650 (office)
greg@glasurveyor.com
Term Exp. 2024

Chady Wehbe, PS

Director

313-506-3160 (office)
chadw@accurate-surveying.com
Term Exp. 2025

MICHIGAN SOCIETY OF PROFESSIONAL SURVEYORS
SOUTHEAST CHAPTER

2024 BOARD OF DIRECTORS
MSPS Southeast Chapter Board Meeting - September 12", 2024 (at Mama Mia’s)
Meeting called to order at 5:35 PM by President Mike Manthei.

In attendance: Mike Manthei, Larry Feindt, Karol Grove, Rich Goldszer, Greg Ash, Tim Currie
Absent: Jason Verran, Chady Wehbe, Beth Braun, Bill Wonnacott

The Board voted on and approved the Meeting Minutes for the last 2 meetings (04/16/24 &

08/12/24)

 Treasurer’s Report:

Received $4610 from the State offices for Due’s
Chase Bank would not deposit, needed to be written to “Southeast Chapter” not just “MSPS”.
Balances in our accounts:

‘Checking = $8108

Savings = $18,572

'The Board voted to approve the Treasurers Report, motion passed.

At our upcoming November meeting attorney Rick Linnell will be our speaker. Topic of Boundary
and Easement Laws. We may be holding that at the offices of DLZ Engineering & Surveying in
Waterford.

October’s meeting may be held at the Initial Point. Karol has lined up a speaker for October 5™. We
currently have Saginaw Valley Chapter and maybe the Central Chapter to share in the expenses.

We will be at the hall called The Junction, same location as last time.

Looking for award nominations for Surveyor of the Year, Surveyor of the Past, Lifetime Achievement,
etc. Looking into possible nominees.

We decided to move our X-mas party for this year to a Holiday Party in mid-January. Karol will look
at available dates and get back with the board at the next meeting.

Bylaws still need to be voted on. Mike mailed out over 90 copies to chapter members a few months
ago. However, we did not have a quorum to vote, so we put the vote off till Novembers meeting.

Meeting was adjourned at 5:48 PM,
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